
 

 
The Week in Review 

 
 

May 25, 2018 
 

 

PLANNING AHEAD 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

 

May 28  

School Closed: Memorial Day 

 

May 29-June 1 

DC trip 

 

May 30  

Camp Marshall (Gr. 7) 

 

June 1 

Grade 6 to Framingham State 

 

June 4-8 

Postural screening 

 

June 4 

AYV trip (music) 

 

June 6 

Grades 5 and 6 at Bravehearts 

Game 

 

June 6, 5:30-7:30pm 

STEAM Expo 

 

June 8 

K-1 Showcase 9am 

K-4 Concert 10am 

  

June 13, 10am 

Chorus concert 

 

June 15, 6-8pm 

Step up dance 

Grades 5,6,7 

 

June 21, 6pm 

8th grade Graduation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message from Ms. Boyle 

Over the past couple of weeks, students in the fifth grade have been 
learning more about the process of research, and developing projects 
to present their learning of early European explorers. Over this time, 
students have discussed organization of information, ways to present 
information (both digitally and paper based), using the internet to 
successfully research a topic, providing and applying peer feedback 
and more. Students had the option to create one of three final products 
to share their learning of an explorer of their choice: a baseball card, a 
digital or paper based wanted poster, or to create an interview using 
iMovie on the iPad. This morning, students had the opportunity to 
explore their classmates work and learn about explorers other than 
their own during a museum walk.  
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



Mr. John Frost visited our sixth graders on Friday, May 25 to discuss 
eclipses. Mr. Frost travels the world to view solar eclipses. The 
knowledge he has gained through numerous experiences allowed him 
to enrich the sixth graders understanding of eclipses and teach them 
about what to expect and how to prepare if given the chance to 
observe an eclipse of their own. Thank you, Mr. Frost! 
 

 
 

This week in Ancient Civilizations we made computer advertisements 
through Google Drawings for the Roman Army! This involved 
explaining the training of Roman soldiers, the benefits of being soldier 
such as being part of a triumph or holding the Roman standard, and 
preparing Romans for battle against Carthage in the Punic Wars! 
 
We also had a visit from Julius Caesar himself!  
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



In World History I, the class continued its discussion and analysis of 
the history of Japan regarding the Tokugawa Shogunate and its 
policies.  We also explored activities that people throughout certain 
era's in Japanese history may have enjoyed, such as writing Kanji, 
creating origami, playing with a (Mr. G homemade set) new deck of 
Menko cards, among others! The students explored various stations 
around the room and engaged in different historical Japanese 
activities! 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________

_ 
 
 
We are seeking Parent Volunteers to assist with spring cleanup 
of the Small Courtyard Garden on Thursday, May 31 (rain date 
6/5). Sixth Grade students will be helping with the cleanup as 
well! If you can help for anytime between 9a and 3p, please email 
Corey Burnham-Howard at ​cburnhamhoward@gmail.com​ with 
your availability. (Must have a CORI badge.) Thank you! 
 
____________________________________________________________

_ 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Band Concert previously scheduled for May 23rd has been 
rescheduled to June 6th from 5:30-6 pm. This will allow families 
attending the concert an opportunity to enjoy the STEAM Expo 

from 6-7:30pm! 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 

Health Office Reminders  
 
Physicals- an updated physical is required every 4 years.  If the student is 
participating in sports if must be updated every 13 months.  If a student’s 
physical  expires during the sport season the student will be excluded from 
participation 
 
All students entering kindergarten must be up to date on all immunizations, 
lead and have a current physical prior to the start of the school year. 
 
All medications in the health office must be picked up by June 22. 
Medications not picked up will be discarded. 
 
All medication orders must be updated yearly.  All medications must be 
properly labeled and be brought to the school nurse by an adult, not the 
student. 
 
All students entering grade 7 must have 2 varicella vaccines and a 
Tdap(tetanus,diphtheria,pertussis) prior to the start of school.  Please 
forward any medical paperwork to the school nurse. 
 
Per state regulations all students must be up to date on immunizations in 
order to attend school.  All religious and medical exemptions must be 
updated yearly.  ​This is a new​ ​state regulation​.  Please see exemption 
form on the health office website. 
 
All medical forms, policies and guidelines are located on the TPS website 
under the health office tab. 
 

 
 

 
 



 
____________________________________________________________

_ 
 

Kind Club lunch bunch every other Wednesday starting April 25th 
during  6-8 lunch block. 

Please contact Mrs. Hagerty for more information 
___________________________________________________________ 

 
Kindergarten registration is open! If your family has a kinder aged 
student (5 years old on or before August 31, 2018) please register your 
child as soon as possible.  
 
http://www.wrsd.net/parentinformation/KindergartenRegistration.
pdf 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

"Last Call" for Lost and Found… Whatever is not claimed will be 
donated by June 8th! 

 
__________________________________________________________ 

 
Eighth Grade Events: 

May 29-June 1  DC Trip  
June 14             Math Final; Harrington Farms 5:30-7:30pm 
June 20             Field Day 
June 21             Graduation 6pm 

 
Final payments are due for DC. Thank you! 

 
 

http://www.wrsd.net/parentinformation/KindergartenRegistration.pdf
http://www.wrsd.net/parentinformation/KindergartenRegistration.pdf


 
 

Please remember to check your child’s lunch balance. Thank you. 
 
____________________________________________________________
_ 
 

Only 4 weeks of school until 

  
____________________________________________________________
_ 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://wrsd.revtrak.net/Princeton-Athletics/#/list 
Please submit payment! 

 
 

https://wrsd.revtrak.net/Princeton-Athletics/#/list


 
 
 
 
 

Important Safety Reminder about Parent Drop-off 
 

★ Parent Drop off begins at 8am. Students will be dropped                   

at the main office entrance and walk into the cafeteria.                   

Students stay in the cafeteria until 8:15 am, at which                   

time students are dismissed to their classrooms/lockers             

to get organized for the day.  

★ We ask that parents make one queue while leaving the                   

fire lane accessible. Please do not drive around a                 

stopped vehicle. Your children should exit your vehicle               

as quickly and safely as possible when you arrive at the                     

sidewalk entrance.  

★ After 8:25 am your child is tardy and must sign in at the                         

office.   

 

  

 

 

 

Please check out 
this link if you are 
interested in 
learning more 
about MCAS: 
 
http://www.doe.mass.e
du/mcas/parents/ 

 

Coming up next week! 
 

Grade 8 is in...  
 

 
 

 

 

 
FULL 

 ​steAm  
AHEAD! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.doe.mass.edu/mcas/parents/
http://www.doe.mass.edu/mcas/parents/


 

 

 ​WARRIOR(s) ​OF THE WEEK  

Thank you to our bus drivers who transport our children to and from 

school everyday! 

  

 

PBIS Info  
 ​https://www.pbis.org/  

Thomas Prince School 
http://www.wrsd.net/thomasprince  

Wachusett Regional School District 
http://www.wrsd.net/ 

Every Student Succeeds 
Act​ ​http://www.ed.gov/essa  

MCAS Information 
http://www.doe.mass.edu/mcas/  

There are many forms of communication out there in the world 
today; Please know that TPS uses it website 
http://www.wrsd.net/thomasprince/​, school messenger 
messages and email to communicate to families. 

170 Sterling Road, Rte. 62,  Princeton,  MA 01541    |    Telephone: 978-464-2110    |    Fax: 978-464-2112 
Thomas Prince School  

 
TPS does not discriminate against any person because of background, gender, disability, or other identifying category.  
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